Parnijit Singh

From: |

Sent: 21 September 2021 15:35

To: Planning Planning

Cc: Kristina Smith

Subject: Formal Objection to Revised Plans 2021/3603/P

Formal objection to extensions and associated works.
2021/3603/P
14-16 Leeke Street and 1-6 Field Street, WC1X 9HJ

Dear Kristina,
I live at 179 King's Cross Road and would like to comment on the revised drawings.

We strongly object to the planned building work. The new plans don’t address our concerns regarding loss of
privacy, light and sky view. The proposed third-floor balcony will lead to a loss of amenity to the four grade Il listed
buildings 173-179 King’s Cross Road, including a loss of privacy and amenity of the buildings and gardens to us
residents.

The revision does also not remove any part of the proposed extensions and there is still a balcony planned to
overlook our houses and gardens. We will not withdraw our objection until our concerns have been adequately
addressed by the applicant.

Yours sincerely,

Tom Gibbons
King’s Cross
London

m.



